
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 2nd February 2024 

 
This week has flown by, it doesn’t seem like five minutes 
since we embraced Victorian school life! 
 
Mrs Hampshire has taught us how to make snow using 
bicarbonate of soda and hair conditioner. The children have 
loved making snowmen … and snowdogs!  The classroom 
smelt beautiful and our hands were super soft. 
 
We had so much fun exploring the snow that we’ve had to 
postpone ice week until next week! 
 
We got our light panel out and created some lovely 
transient artwork. 
 
Mrs Boyd treated us to a maypole masterclass on Thursday 
morning.  I’m sure you’ve seen how fantastic the children 
were following her instructions on the video on Tapestry. 
 
Thanks to the children, I had a lovely birthday on 
Wednesday as they made my celebrations super special.  
Thank you, children for all the pictures and cards you made 
me.  
 
I hope you all have a happy and safe weekend! 
Mrs Madden ☺   


